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                                                                                                          “Let all that you do be done with love.” 1 Corinthians 16:14

Dear Applicant,

On behalf of the Governors of St Matthew’s School, it gives me great pleasure to welcome you and to thank you for your expression of interest regarding the appointment of Deputy Head Teacher.

At St Matthew’s we believe in a culture where everyone is special, unique and valued and where diversity and difference is celebrated.  Everyone does their best at all times with a culture of the highest expectations, respect and consideration for all.

We require an outstanding professional to join a dedicated team of teachers and support staff who recognise our children as unique individuals with specific talents and needs. We are based in an area of deprivation and work through the school vision of “Let all you do be done in love”, (1 Corinthians 16:14), to ensure all our children flourish and become life-long learners with high aspirations. 

We are looking for a Deputy Head Teacher who will support the Head Teacher in carrying

out our vision for its future development. 
Our Senior Leadership Team foster high expectations.  Our aim is to provide a lively and creative curriculum to motivate pupils and enable them to participate in a range of high quality learning opportunities within a safe, secure and stimulating learning environment.  We aim to develop not only each child’s potential, but also to help them develop into well rounded individuals who show care, compassion and respect to everyone in our school and the wider community. 

If you are successful in your application you will join a team of dedicated teachers,

support staff, supportive parents and a Governing Board who work in partnership to ensure that children are happy, safe, supported and encouraged in all they do at school.
Visits to school are valued.  Please phone school and ask to speak to our Business Manager, Joan Saunders, to make an individual appointment with, Vahida Patel, our Head Teacher.
We look forward to receiving your application and wish you well.

Yours faithfully
Paul Mason



Vahida Patel
Chair of Governors


Head Teacher
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